
 

 

 
 

  

 

August 19, 2020  

Via Certified Mail:  

 

Nationwide Plumbing Service, Inc.  

c/o Ray Rey 

97671 Overseas Highway 

Key Largo, FL 33037 

 

 RE: Monroe County School Board Contract No. ITB 2020015 

  Notice of Cancellation 

            

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

This letter shall serve as notice that Nationwide Plumbing Service, Inc. is in default of its 

obligations under the terms of the Contract for Goods and Services entered into with the School 

Board of Monroe County, Florida (the “Contract”). Since the Contract was approved by the 

School Board on March 10, 2020, representatives of the School Board have noted a number of 

issues with Nationwide’s performance, including but not limited to poor communication with 

School Board representatives and improper replacement of District security hardware. The 

District has reached the conclusion that these issues have negatively affected the quality of 

service provided to the School Board and is prejudicial to the best interests and welfare of the 

School Board and/or its students.  

 

The District hereby provides Nationwide written notice of its failure to meet its 

obligations under the Service Agreement. Pursuant to Section 8(c)(iii) of the Contract, the 

School Board hereby places Nationwide on notice of its intent to immediately terminate the 

Contract. Alternatively, the Contract shall be cancelled without cause on or before September 19, 

2020.  

 

GOVERN YOURSELF ACCORDINGLY 

 

      Respectfully, 

       

 

       /s/ Gaelan P. Jones________ 

       Gaelan P. Jones, Esq. 

       School Board General Counsel 

 

CC: Jeff Barrow – jeff.barrow@keysschools.com 

 Patrick Lefere  - Patrick.lefere@keysschools.com 
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